
MAY NEWSLETTER 

MEMBERSHIP 

I would like to thank the delegates and/or membership chairs who have been using the 
most recent fillable Maintenance Form for new members that includes a place for the new 
member to acknowledge the insurance disclaimer and add emergency contact 
information. By submitting this form with the appropriate information and signature it 
makes my job easier and I don't have to continually reach out to members for this 
information. I have attached the form again for your use. 

As you know, we send out this monthly email around the first of each month. We 
continually have email errors when sending communications to our members and we 
would appreciate it if the membership would go to their email accounts and add 
"noreply@golfgenius.com" to their safe contact list. Also, we have sent numerous emails 
to resubscribe for those who have unsubscribed. Please be careful not to unsubscribe to 
any correspondence sent using Golf Genius. 

Any questions please contact Janet Herbold, Secretary/Membership here. 

PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 

Finally, the temperature was near 80 degrees and the weather is perfect for golfing. Let's 
get out there and play as much golf as we can (you never know how much you will miss 
it until you cannot play). 

2025 Team competition has ended and congratulations to our winners and thank you to 
all the participants. 

My focus now is selecting members to be on the Nominating Committee for the 2026 
WPLGASC Board. Please contact me if you would like to be a part of the nominating 
process. 

We have 113 members making the trip to Kiawah Island in late September. Most of the 
details are finalized and now Ingrid, Grace and I are dealing with the final particulars. If 
you are going on the trip you will be receiving a confirmed detailed itinerary 30 days in 
advance which will be uploaded to your Pocket Traveler. 

I cannot reiterate enough how grateful we are for your continued support. Please contact 
Lou Ann Reichling, President,  here if you have any questions or suggestions. 

MAJOR TOURNAMENT 

Last month 152 golfers enjoyed the Away From Home Tournament in Palm Springs. The 
courses at Indian Canyons were beautiful and the weather was perfect, with temps in the 
low 90s. Congratulations to our Over the Field winners: Jessie Chen of River Ridge with 
an amazing Gross Score of 158, and Dawn Geery of San Dimas Canyon with the 
impressive Net Score of 141. 
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Fifty-two ladies were not able to get into the AFH tournament, so once again I urge you 
to get your points by playing in Association Day tournaments. 

Our next Major Tournament is the Singing Hills Eclectic in El Cajon on June 17-18, 2025. 
Please note that this year we are going to limit the field to 144 players. Registration will 
take place Monday, May 5 through Friday, May 9. Accommodations are at the Sycuan 
Casino, only minutes from the course. Rooms are still available so please book now if 
you hope to join us for this fun tournament. Hotel information is on the tournament flyer 
on the main page of the website. You will receive an invitation to register for this fun 
tournament on the Monday morning before registration opens. I hope you will plan to join 
us this year! 

I look forward to seeing you at upcoming WPLGASC events. Please don't hesitate to 
contact me Donna Buxton here or (714) 585-5879 if you have any questions. 

MONTHLY TOURNAMENTS 

April Association Day took place and the weather was great. Just a reminder, there is no 
refund after the deadline date documented in the WPLGASC Association Day Details. It 
is your responsibility to find a replacement if you cannot play. You can check with us to 
see if we have a waitlist for a particular course. 

May Association Day game is a partner’s event; Texas 2-Step (better ball on Hole 1, both 
balls on Hole 2, better ball on Hole 3, repeat until the end). As a reminder, you do not 
have to sign up as a foursome for our monthly Association Day tournaments; we will fill 
foursome as needed. 

Please remember that attendance at our monthly Association Day tournament is a great 
way to earn participation points towards acceptance in the Major tournaments. 

Thank you all for your participation in our WPLGASC events. If you have any feedback 
or questions please contact me here.  Kathy Takemura, Monthly Tournament Chair. 

TEAM PLAY 

Team Play for 2025 is in the books. Finals matches were played in all areas the week of 
April 21, and results are posted on the website. Check out the WPLGASC Facebook page 
to see pictures of winning teams. Awards will be presented at the Annual Meeting on 
December 1, 2025 at Anaheim Hills Golf Course.  We hope to see you there !! Any 
questions contact Karen Kiddy, Team Chair, here. 
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